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(NAPSA)—In the fall of 2003,
Bridget Beranek, a 44-year-old
wife and mother of two young
girls, was gearing up for a busy
holiday season filled with family
functions, parties and shopping.
So when she began to lose her
appetite and energy, Bridget ini-
tially chalked it up to holiday
stress. 

When the New Year came and
went, but Bridget’s symptoms
were still present, she knew it was
more than stress. After several
visits to her primary care physi-
cian, Bridget saw an internist,
and underwent a colonoscopy. In
March 2004, she was diagnosed
with stage IV colorectal cancer
that had spread to her liver.

“I know it sounds cliché, but I
couldn’t believe this was happen-
ing to me,” said Bridget. “Schedul-
ing a colonoscopy was not a prior-
ity for me because I was under 50
and lived a healthy lifestyle. I ate
right, didn’t drink or smoke, and
went regularly for a mammogram.
One thing I learned from this
experience is that colon cancer is
a disease more people, especially
women, need to be better in-
formed about.”

The American Cancer Society
reports that colorectal cancer,
commonly referred to as colon
cancer, is the second-leading cause
of cancer-related death in the
United States, second only to lung
cancer. It is also the third most
common cancer diagnosed in both
men and women.

Risk factors for colon cancer
include a family or personal his-

tory of the disease, intestinal
polyps or chronic inflammatory
bowel disease, obesity, a high-fat
diet, and being age 50 or older.
Symptoms may include changes in
bowel habits, abdominal discom-
fort, vomiting, fatigue, blood in
the stool or unexplained weight
loss, though many people are
diagnosed without any symptoms.

The Centers for Disease Con-
trol and Prevention (CDC) recom-
mends men and women over age
50 who have an average risk for
colon cancer receive screening.
Higher-risk patients, such as
those with a family history of the
disease, should talk with their
physicians about when they
should begin screening. 

Fortunately for Bridget, a new
treatment for metastatic colorec-
tal cancer had just been approved
by the FDA, only weeks before her
diagnosis. Her oncologist decided
to treat her with a combination of
traditional chemotherapy and a
targeted therapy called Avastin®

(bevacizumab). Though she occa-
sionally has side effects such as
fatigue, Bridget’s cancer has
responded to the treatment and
she is doing well. She is thankful
to be able to spend time with
her husband and daughters, and
to practice her favorite hobby,
photography.

Typically, metastatic colorectal
cancer patients undergo surgery
followed by chemotherapy. Today’s
targeted therapies, which are
designed to attack cancer cells in
a more specific way than chemo-
therapy, provide an additional tool

for doctors to use in treating this
disease. Avastin, for example, is
an angiogenesis inhibitor, which
means it interferes with the blood
vessels that feed cancer tumors, to
help prevent tumors from growing
and spreading to other parts of
the body. Avastin is approved for
use in combination with intra-
venous 5-fluorouracil-based
chemotherapy for first-line treat-
ment of patients with metastatic
colorectal cancer. 

It is important to keep in mind
that Avastin has been associated
with side effects in colorectal can-
cer. Serious side effects occur
rarely, but can include gastroin-
testinal perforation and slow or
incomplete wound healing and
blood clot complications. Other
more common side effects seen in
clinical trials include nosebleeds,
high blood pressure, proteinuria
(too much protein in the urine,
which may be a sign of kidney
damage), weakness, pain, diar-
rhea, and a reduced white blood
cell count.  

Because everyone is different,
it is not possible to predict what
side effects an individual may
experience. If you have questions
about side effects or treatment
with Avastin, talk to your doctor
or another member of the health-
care team.

For more information on risk
factors and screening for colorec-
tal cancer, visit www.cdc.gov. For
full prescribing information on
Avastin, including Boxed Warn-
ings, please call (800) 821-8590 or
visit www.avastin.com.

A Mother’s Battle With Advanced Colon Cancer

(NAPSA)—Going to college is
about to get even more expensive.  

At a time when rising tuition
costs already weigh heavily on
future college graduates and their
families, Congress recently passed
a Bill raising interest rates on stu-
dent loans and cutting $13 billion
from the federal student loan pro-
gram. These higher rates promise
to have a significant impact on the
cost of repaying student loan debt
for years to come.

The Bill impacts Stafford loans
—popular because they require no
credit check or test to qualify—
and PLUS loans, available to par-
ents of dependent undergraduate
students, regardless of financial
need.  

Under the new legislation, the
interest rate on new Stafford
loans will jump to 6.8% from the
current rate of 5.3%, while the
rate on new PLUS loans will jump
to 8.5% from the current rate of
6.1%. Both rates will be fixed.

The average cost of tuition,
room and board has climbed at
more than double the rate of infla-
tion over the last eight years.
Such hikes have also meant sky-
rocketing student loan debt,
which rose more than 70% from
$11,400 in 1997 to more than
$20,000 in 2005. 

The good news for recent grads
or students who will graduate this
spring is that they CAN still lock
in a low fixed rate. But there’s not
much time. With rate hikes
expected to take effect on July 1st
of this year, loans must be consoli-
dated by June 30, 2006.

“Time is absolutely of the
essence—particularly for this
year ’s graduates,” said Frank
Ballmann, student loan expert
and an executive vice president at
consolidation leader Educational

Direct. “They’ll need to act quickly
after graduation to get the pre-
July 1 rates, which would rise by
over 1.5% on July 1 based on
today’s interest rates.”

Ballmann offers the follow-
ing tips for students and their
parents:

• Students with $20,000 in
student loan debt would pay an
extra $300 in interest next year,
based on the recent rise in inter-
est rates, if they don’t lock in the
current loan consolidation rate.

• The interest rate for consoli-
dation loans can be locked in at a
fixed rate for as long as it takes
you to repay your loan.

• Consolidation saves money
and time—lowering monthly pay-
ments with a single fixed interest
rate and simplifying the loan
repayment process with one
monthly payment.

• There are no fees or credit
checks to consolidate student
loans; it is free and is a right
given to borrowers under the fed-
eral loan programs, authorized in
the Higher Education Act.

For more information and
answers to your student loan
questions, visit the Web site
www.educationaldirect.net.

Students: Consolidate Loans Now 
To Save Thousands In Interest

Students can still lock in low
rates for financial aid by using
online consolidation services.

(NAPSA)—Most people are fa-
miliar with the use of peanuts in
snacks, desserts and in Asian cui-
sine, but did you know that
peanuts and peanut butter are
cholesterol-free sources of protein
that offer 13 vitamins and 26 min-
erals? Now you can enjoy them
knowing that you are making
smart choices. Check out the fol-
lowing Peanut Pointers about why
you should pop more peanuts:

1. Peanuts’ and peanut butter’s
combinations of fiber and mono-
unsaturated fat satisfy for hours,
which means fewer cravings for
empty-calorie snacks.

2. Peanuts have no cholesterol.
They are also a good source of pro-
tein, fiber and other nutrients like
vitamin E.

3. Scientific evidence suggests
that eating 1.5 ounces per day of
most nuts, including peanuts, as
part of a diet low in saturated fat
and cholesterol, may reduce the
risk of heart disease.

4. Peanuts contain resveratrol,
a naturally occurring phytochemi-
cal also found in red wine, which
has been associated with reduced
cardiovascular disease and re-
duced cancer risk.

5. Harvard School of Public
Health researchers reported in
2002 that consuming one table-
spoon of peanut butter or an
ounce of peanuts five or more
times a week is associated with
a 21 percent and 27 percent
reduced risk of developing type 2
diabetes, respectively. 

In a nutshell, peanuts are a
sweet and savory food that you
can enjoy knowing they are bene-
ficial. Keep peanuts in your
pocket, purse, desk drawer, car or

even under your pillow so you can
always have a natural and nour-
ishing snack handy. Peanuts are
helpful in the kitchen too—add
them to meals for an extra punch
of protein. 

Try roasting your own peanuts
at home for a personal spin on
flavor:

Place raw peanuts, in-shell or
shelled, one layer deep in a shal-
low baking pan. Roast in a 350°F
oven—15 to 20 minutes for shelled
and 20 to 25 minutes for in-shell
peanuts. Remove from heat just
short of doneness desired, as
peanuts continue to cook as they
cool.

Eat your homemade peanuts
plain, or while they are still hot,
add some extra flavor. For deli-
cately sweet peanuts, add sugar
and cinnamon. Or add grated Par-
mesan cheese and chopped pars-
ley. You can spice things up by
adding spices such as paprika and
cayenne pepper. Be creative! One
big batch of roasted peanuts can
be put in separate bowls with dif-
ferent flavors for a peanut party.

For more recipe ideas, nutrition
information and other fun facts,
visit the National Peanut Board at
www.nationalpeanutboard.org.

Pass The Peanuts, Please!

(NAPSA)—As the list of fea-
tures and applications available on
mobile phones continues to grow
to meet the needs of consumers on
the go, choosing a mobile phone
becomes more complex. Familiar
features, such as built-in cameras,
speakerphone and text messaging,
are now often joined by high-tech
options such as location-based ser-
vices to get driving directions,
music players,  walkie-talkie
communications, built-in video
recorders—even live television.
Phones can be as individual as you
are now, so before you buy a cell
phone, take some time to deter-
mine what features best suit your
lifestyle.   

A recent survey of more than
650 wireless phone users revealed
a great variety in phone uses.
Sixty-three percent of respondents
said that they would use their
wireless phone to retrieve maps
or directions. Camera features
remain popular with 55 percent of
users, 96 percent of whom take
spontaneous pictures. Nearly a
third of the surveyed cell phone
camera users take pictures at
family gatherings or of their pets,
27 percent create snapshots at cel-
ebrations or on vacation, 18 per-
cent take pictures while shopping
and 15 percent use the camera
features for business. 

Twenty-two percent of the sur-
vey respondents said they use
their phone as a music player and
18 percent use it as a video cam-
era. Fifteen percent wanted
instant messaging while games
and TV/video clips each earned
votes from 8 percent of those sur-
veyed. Walkie-talkie features and
ring tones were cited as desirable
by 45 percent of the respondents
and Internet access drew the

interest of 43 percent.  
To meet the growing demand

for more advanced features on
wireless devices, U.S. carriers
are starting to offer many of the
high-speed network services cus-
tomers in Europe and Asia have
made popular, such as video and
TV. For example, Sprint recently
launched its high-speed Power
Vision Network. Power Vision
brings easy-to-use, robust appli-
cations such as Sprint Music
Store, Sprint TV and Sprint PCS
Picture Mail to sleek and attrac-
tive wireless devices. These new
features allow users to watch
live news coverage shows, down-
load a favorite new song and
even take a photo and send it
directly to a local retail store for
quick prints. 

As choices become more compli-
cated, look for wireless carriers to
become more helpful with your
decision. At Sprint.com, visitors
can take a short quiz that helps
them determine which phone best
suits their lifestyle. You can also
learn more about the Sprint U.S.
Wireless Usage Study by visiting
www.sprint.com.

Finding Wireless Phone Features That Work For You

It is important to select a wire-
less phone with features best
suited to you.

***
Courage is of no value unless
accompanied by justice; yet if
all men became just, there
would be no need for courage.

—Agesilaus II
***

***
You cannot live a perfect day
without doing something for
someone who will never be able
to repay you.

—John Wooden
***

Earthworms get air from
spaces between particles of soil.
When it rains, earthworms come
to the surface to avoid drowning!




